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GENERAL 
“Every Child Can Learn… Every Child Must Learn”  

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION:  REGIONAL DIRECTORS, SCHOOL BOARD CHAIRMEN AND PRINCIPALS 

OF ALL PUBLIC AND PRIVATE INSTITUTIONS 

SUBJECT:    SAMPLE ITEMS FOR THE CURRICULUM BASED TEST AND ABILITY TEST 

______________________________________________________________________________  

Colleagues, 

In an effort to provide support to the system as we prepare our students for the 

implementation of the Primary Exit Profile, the Ministry of Education, Youth and 

Information has prepared sample items for both the Curriculum Based Test and 

the Ability Test for Grade 6. 

Please see attached these sample items to guide your teachers as they prepare 

students to sit the Primary Exit Profile in 2019.  

Schools are being advised that these are sample items and must be treated as 

such.  

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact  

Mrs. Terry Ann Thomas-Gayle, Manager of the Student Assessment unit by email  

at terryann.thomas@moey.gov.jm or by whatsapp or telephone at 876-455-3003. 
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